Dear Planning Department

We would like to strongly object to the application in relation to the top floor Mansard extension
above the Magdala pub which will add another floor to an already overbearing building.

The building will completely overshadow No 2B and will make the whole area behind the Magdala
even darker than at present. The buildings are already very close together and in shadow behind
the Magdala. There is a very small space between the rear of the Magdala wall and No.2B.

No 2B's outside space is already very dark and will suffer further if this build receives permission.
The neighbouring houses and gardens will also without doubt, suffer from loss of sunlight. It will
be oppressive and overbearing.

We do appreciate and support the making of flats above the pub but the plans at present will
damage the quality of life of others.

Many thanks for taking take time to consider this objection.

Caroline Bartl

Comments made bi Caroline Bartl, 4 South Hill Park, London, NW3 2SB



